
Lisa Anderl 
replied 
October 6, 2021 at 10:37 am 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:mscero@outlook.com, robert.harper@comcast.net 

External Email 
Hi Jennifer.  Thanks for your call.  With this note I confirm that in my 2019 campaign my treasurer 
Mike Cero performed ministerial duties in his role and was specifically not involved in strategic 
planning for my campaign.  Please let me know if you require any additional information.  I will work 
with Mike to get the amended C-1 form filed.   
 
 
Lisa Anderl 
206-841-0207 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13052095972

